
           August 2018  
Dear BVE Parents and Families,  
 
Welcome back for another exciting school year at Bridge Valley! I hope that you and 
your family had a wonderful summer and are ready for a great school year! I would 
like to introduce myself as your FKLOG·V�/HDUQLQJ�6XSSRUW�7HDFKHU�IRU�WKH����8-2019 
school year. I am truly delighted to 


